From: Cameron Archer <_>

Sent: Sunday, 29 January 2023 8:57 AM
To: IPCN Submissions Mailbox
Subject: Martins Creek Quarry Project (SSD-6612)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Commissioners,
Thank you for the opportunity to provide further input into this matter.

e | refer you to the peer reviewed reports commissioned by Dungog Shire Council by Judith Stubbs and
the Acoustic Group. These speak for themselves and demonstrate the paucity of the evidence
presented by Daracon on the matters relating to social and environmental impact.

e There is nothing in the material presented by Daracon to change my previous position on the matter.
Tonnage sought to be hauled is far in excess of the capacity of the local road capacity in particular
through the village of Paterson

e Regardless of the level of extraction if this project is approved there needs to be real time monitoring
and clear sanctions on Daracon if breaches occur to the conditions of consent

e Any payments made to Local Government and the Community as part of the conditions of consent
need to be indexed to CPI

e |understand it was necessary to reopen for submissions but there is a feeling of fatigue amongst the
community. A low response to this call ought not be read as a lack of interest. The ongoing concern
and anxiety is palpable.

Cameron

A.C Archer AM
Resident of Paterson Road
Bolwarra





